PELVIC RADIATION DISEASE ASSOCIATION
PO Box602 Epsom KT17 9JB

www.prda.org.uk email: info@prda.org.uk telephone: 01372 744338
8th March 2018
Penguins Against Cancer,
PO Box 602,
Epsom KT17 9]B

Dear Penguin flock,

The Trustees of PRDA are really bowled over to receive such a very generous cheque. Please
thank all your members, particularly Chris and Ann Howell and Steve and Tina Challacombe,
but most of all thank you Charlie and Pat, not forgetting Charlotte who has given PRDA so
much support over the last 6 years. [ have already looked at your website and have seen what
wonderful help you give.

We shall be spending the money on furthering our Public Awareness Campaign but rather
than rush into telling you what exactly we shall spend the money on, we shall be discussing it
at the Trustee meeting on the 16th, following which I shall be writing you a second letter.

Very many thanks again and very best wishes

fe

Jane Norris-Jones
Trustee PRDA
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